

Moscow Centre WANO MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA

PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87

FAX: +7 495 376 08 97

INFO@WANOMC.RU

Nº MC-19/0132 13 February 2019 Pages 1+11

To:

Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Bushehr NPP President and CEO

Copy:

Mr. Hamid Azarbad, Representative WANO-MC on-site Bushehr NPP

From:

Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: International Working Group on WANO Performance Indicators

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Let me inform you that the International Working Group on WANO Performance Indicators (IPIWG) has developed a proposal related to the adoption of conservative decisions on shutdowns of units. To date, the WANO London office and the IPIWG secretariat have collected comments on this proposal from operating organizations and companies that are members of WANO, with the goal of accepting the use of this approach to recording WANO power generation indicators.

I would like to ask you to consider this proposal (Appendix 1) and send by March 1, 2019 to the address of WANO MC the position of Bushehr NPP on this proposal.

I hope for continued fruitful cooperation.

Best regards,

Mr. Vasily Aksenov Director

WANO Moscow Centre

Attachment: proposal on 11 pages

Pidipryhora +7(495)2210294 podoprygora@wanomc.ru